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Subject: Zoning etc.

From: Curtis Vincze   
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 5:45 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Zoning etc. 

Dear officials, 

I have no doubt noticed the rapid pace of construction in Ann Arbor since COVID.  What concerns me 
however is total lack of investment/ expansion of firefighting equipment and stations.  If we are to have 
high rides we will need Tower trucks to put out possible high rise fires.  Ann Arbor seems to neglect this 
area the most out of any other service. 

Curtis Vincze 


